
Liberty For Youth is pleased to present our 17th Annual Power of a Changed Life 

Gala!  This year's virtual gala is taking place on Wednesday, November 3rd, 2021 

and will offer powerful testimonies from the youth, scholarship presentations, and an 

inspiring message.    

Frederick would like to request your consideration to sponsor a virtual table in the 

amount of $250 for at-risk youth to attend our upcoming gala.   

(Including youth in group homes, on probation or at-risk youth who cannot afford to 

attend.) 

100% of your donation will be tax deductible and your tax receipt will be provided in 

early 2022.  

We appreciate your consideration of our request in advance. 

Virtual Tables & Tickets can be purchased 

here: https://www.libertyforyouth.org/events/view/id/92 

 

Kind Regards, 

Melanie Godin 

Executive Assistant 

Liberty For Youth  

(905)297-7929  

www.libertyforyouth.org 
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